
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers      27th February 2024 
 
 
 
 

Dance Event -Thursday 7th March 2024 
 

Year 3 and 4 will represent the school in a Dance Event on Thursday 27th March 2024 
which is taking place at school.   
 
We would be grateful if children could wear all black on that day. Black leggings, 
joggers or trousers and a black long sleeve top or t-shirt. As they do wear PE kit that 
day, they can pop their school PE hoody on over the top. 
 
Thank you 
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